
From the Desk of  
Miss McElfresh 
Friday, November 20, 2015 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
 

Noon Dismissal 
November 24 
*No after school 

care* 

 
Thanksgiving 

Break 
No School 

November 25 to 
27 
 
 
 

 
What are we learning next week? 

 
Reading:  Thanksgiving Reading Review 

Math:  Thanksgiving Math Review 

Writing:  Thankful Writing Project 

Second Steps: How do you ask permission?  How do you apologize? 

Religion:  What do you want to thank God for? 

 

   
 This week was another wonderful and BUSY 

week in second grade!  The students toured the 
church confessionals to get an idea of what they 
are preparing for.  They also began practicing 
their First Reconciliation song and learned the 
steps for Confession.   
 
In math, students wrapped up the unit on 
Geometry.  Please note our schedule for next week 
as it is very short due to Thanksgiving.  I will not 
be sending Lancer folders or a newsletter home 
next week, so I wish you all a wonderful weekend  

       and a very Happy Thanksgiving next week!     
   

 

Reminder 
 

Don’t forget that the 
First Reconciliation 

Family Banner is due 
when we return from 
Thanksgiving Break 

on Monday, November 
30.   
 

ALL Children need to 
submit a family 

banner for the service. 
 


